
NYCU Ukraine Program
receives a letter of thanks from
the representative of the
European Union in Taiwan
To read more...

Why do some obese people
remain healthy while others
become sick as soon as they
gain excessive weight?
To read more...

Visit us

Thank you for supporting NYCU!
Our outstanding international students told  us about their  stories at
NYCU.  Feel free to email us your story! There are also campus report,
essay sharing, and spotlights to show what NYCU has contributed to the
society. At last, feel free to update your information!

Snapshots

"One of the most memorable moments in my life - I accepted the
scholarship offered by National Yang Ming Chiao Tung University
(NYCU) for my Doctoral study in the Department of Computer Science.
Being in one of the world's oldest, most vibrant, best-ranked universities
and one of the best-ranked departments among Taiwan's top
universities, I know I must assimilate state-of-the-art concepts to earn a
graduation certificate. However, I have accepted the challenge and
working hard toward my dream of becoming a Ph.D. awardee. The
Professors, Department, and the University are extending their generous
support, and I am pleased that I got a chance to be a part of this
esteemed University, which will facilitate my future professional
prospects."

Do you have any news or story to share?
Students and alumni are all welcome. Click the button below.

Share my story

Spotlights

Antiaging games that keep your body and mind healthy:
NYCU works with the gaming industry to solve population aging
To read more...

Read more spotlights

Alumni Information Update
To establish a good channel for communication and interaction between
the alma mater and graduate alumni, we genuinely invite you to update
your information.

Update my information

Recruit NYCU Students
Is your organization hiring? Find talents at NYCU by sending an email to
oiaintern@nycu.edu.tw
We can meet your needs in effective ways through a variety of activities,
such as hosting an information session. Let us know what you need!

Giving to NYCU
NYCU works across  disciplines to solve real-world problems. As one of
Taiwan's top-tier universities, we are shouldering social responsibility.

Please consider a gift to support NYCU today.

Read more highlights

NYCU OIA
Email: oia@nycu.edu.tw
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